Wisconsin Horse Council
District 5
April 6, 2017

Meeting held at Denny’s in Mauston, WI

Present; Deb Spencer, Pat McGowan, Mike Mcgowan, Linda Catherman, Susie Weiss,
Pat Stevenson

Mike called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm
Susie notice correction needed to March minutes, change Patti to “Susie” will not charge
us for its use. Pat S. made a motion to accept minutes, Linda 2"°.

Treasury amount is the same as mention last month about $1370.00

Old Business:

The date of May 6™ is set for the Horse event at Theisins in Sparta. Need to be there
around 9 event runs 10-2 Susie will bring a Morgan and Mike will bring 2-3 horses. Deb
will bring her new horse if she trailers well.

Pat S. will pick up 4 - $25.00 gift certificates to give out every hour from a drawing of
names people put in a bucket. Pat presented a flyer for the event some corrections were
needed he will scan and send to Darla to put on the WHC site and email to everyone to
distribute.

Tack Sale:

Susie got Cathy Dunn for saddle fitting and Mike Kissack for farrier demonstrations.
Susie will get cost of porta potty for the day and tables and will check with Steers to see
if they can attend.

Talk on the porta potty at Castle Rock trail head was tabled until we hear from Mike from
the Castle Rock saddle club.

New Business:

Mike showed us the flyer about the UHC Roundup, Operation Gelding and was
wondering if we would be interested in putting on this event. Questions were brought up
about place, cost, insurance, vet and liability. We need to find out more on it and a
possibility of a survey to see if the public would be interested in attending.

Next meeting will be at Denny’s in Tomah May 4" at 6:30.
Deb S. made a motion to adjourn. Pat M. second

Respectively submitted
Deb Spencer, Secretary



